
Text for Carbon Monoxide Poisoning
 
This is a message from the Florida Department of Health. If you use a generator, 
charcoal or gas grill indoors, even in the garage. You risk carbon monoxide poisoning. 
This highly poisonous gas is odorless, tasteless and colorless. If you think you may 
have been exposed to carbon monoxide or other dangerous substances, you should 
call 911 or the Poison Information Center at 1-800-222-1222. 
 
 
 
 
 


